
Hello DPMS parents/guardians, 
  
At the end of May, students will be handing in their Chromebooks and chargers during one of 
their core classes. All students are responsible for returning these borrowed items to the library 
before summer break. 
  
Schedule for returning Chromebooks/chargers: 
  
Tuesday, May 21st — 6th grade (students returning items in SCIENCE class) 
Wednesday, May 22nd— 8th grade (students returning items in HISTORY class) 
Thursday, May 23rd— 7th grade (students returning items in SCIENCE class) 
  
Turn-in opens @ 7:50am 
Turn-in closes @ 3:00pm 
  
Remember that damaged items or items that have not been returned will be added to Skyward 
as a fine. 
  
If your student is absent on their grade’s turn-in day, please have them return items to the 
library on another grade’s turn-in day. 
  
Personal stickers that were applied to the Chromebooks/chargers must be removed before 
items are turned in at school. Only stickers that the school applied should remain. (Green or 
blue barcode stickers and any white barcode stickers that say ‘Canyons School District’ must 
remain on the device.) Sticker residue must be wiped off. 
 

 
  
Students who are taking summer math may visit the DPMS library to pick up information about 
their summer Chromebook. 
  
Thank you! 
  
 
 


